


<p>Minutes Fundraising Committee Tuesday 20th June, 2017 Meeting commenced 6:00pm</p>	<p>Attendees:- Ros Wood, Tara Hart, Scott Mullane, Joyce Richards, Christine Ghikas, Lynette Cairns, Kathryn Smith (<i>sorry if I missed anyone</i>)</p> <p>Apologise:- Sharon Nicholls, Chelsea McGuffin, Louise Denholm, Rachel Weller, Edwina Radley, Raelee Vearing, Marian Spillman, Sylvia Williamson, Jacki Hinchey ,Fiona & Peter Darlow, Julian Gordon</p>	
<p>Agenda Item</p>	<p>Discussion</p>	<p>Action</p>
<p>1. Correspondence In/Out</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No correspondence tabled at meeting 	
<p>2. Review previous minutes</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Still looking for someone to support in the area of PR and Marketing via the parent body as this is something lacking to date • Trivia Night was a great success on the 29th April, we raised around \$3000 to go towards scholarships for 2018 • Discussed next event on calendar Saturday 22 July (see separate agendas) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Any parent our contact that has PR/Marketing expertise that might be able to give some time to the school to be sent through to Ros r.wood@mic.org.au
<p>3. FC next Event - Disco - Music Deadies Theme July 22nd (Saturday) from 7pm</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Committee decided to run with a parent Disco for the 22nd July, this would be a great nigh for parents and their friends to meet as a Community. It was decided to have the entry fee of \$15 in costume and \$20 out of costume • The second event is yet to be decided but the group set the date so it wouldn't clash with any other school events in the calendar. The date for this is Saturday 22nd July. Further discussion around this at future meetings 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ros to organise a flyer to go out with the reports and on the school weekly calendar. Should also go out to all Alumni parents as well • Prizes to be organised for - Best dressed, Best dancer & a lucky door with the entry purchase. Ros to check what prizes were available from the prize pool at school, there is also wine and champagne to be used • A bar will be run that night, a stocktake will need to be taken to see what needs to be ordered. A rotating roster will be used for running the bar.

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • FC members attending the night to bring along some nibbles for the table
4. Pop-up Tuckshop – Tuesday August 22nd – First Break (11:30am to 12:15pm)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Committee has decided to go ahead with the annual Pop-up tuckshop. Scott Mullane & Lyn Cairns have offered to volunteer as helpers for this event. • Keeping with the Greek theme for savoury with a different selection of sweets such as brownies and tarts/slices • This will be a pre-order tuckshop with orders going to the Berwick St businesses as well 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ros to contact Robyn Harris (Parent Alumni) to see if she can co-ordinate the food. • Ros to organise order form and get out to all parents at least 2 weeks before the tuckshop
5. Music Showcases – 7th August & 14th August	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Committee decided to have food (pizza) and some limited drinks for sale at these 2 evenings for parents who have to come straight from work • Entry by donation 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Tara is looking after the 14th August which is the Yr 11 Showcase • Ros to see if Jane Henry is available to do the 7th August, Yr 12 Showcase
6. Big Sound Breakfast – Thursday 7th September	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Christine Ghikas & Scott Mullane have volunteered for this event. • Tara mentioned that Costco has platters of danishes for a reasonable cost • Looking at doing bacon rolls and a vegetarian option with fruit and danishes and juices 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ros will organise the food and drink for the event • Ros to organise the Coffee Van for this event
7. Awards Night – Nov 7th	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • To be held off until next meeting 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> •

8. Projects for new building	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• It was discussed getting in contact with Bunnings to get on their Sausage Sizzle roster to gain funds to buy items for the new building• Tara also suggested Buskers by the Creek as something that could raise some funds for the school	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Christine has volunteered to coordinate this• Tara to get back to the Committee about the details around this
-------------------------------------	--	--

Meeting closed at -6:30pm

Next Meeting Tuesday 11th July (2nd Tuesday in the month)